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Relieving Principal’s Report 

Newsletter Articles 

Welcome back to yet another exciting term!  
 
Since we wrapped up Term 1 our teachers have spent countless hours preparing engaging units of work 
to support the academic learning and wellbeing needs of our students for the upcoming term. We are 
incredibly lucky to have such a professional and highly skilled team caring for and working with our 
students.  
 
Staffing update 
As per a recent email, Ms Welsh is currently on leave. At this stage this will continue for an additional 
week. During this time I will undertake the Relieving Principal role, Mr Copeman will relieve as Deputy 
Principal, Mrs Bates will relieve as the Stage 2 Assistant Principal and Mrs Kennedy will continue to 
teach 4C.   
 
COVID-19 update 
A new term saw a new set of Covid-19 guidelines released. Whilst all information is accessible to families 
via the NSW Department of Education website (https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-
families), some key points of note are: 
 
• Positive cases must isolate for 7 days (5 school days). The school must be notified. 

• Staff and students cannot attend school if they are showing ANY symptoms of COVID (unless 

medical clearance for alternate causes has been provided) 

• Students and staff who are household contacts but have no symptoms can continue to attend 

school if they follow the following guidelines: 

 They must notify the school if they are intending to return under this provision 

 They should conduct daily RAT and return a negative result each morning before attending 

 school for five days 

 Primary school students are recommended to wear a mask indoors (except when eating or 

exercising) 

• Masks are recommended for students and staff who have recovered from COVID-19, completed 

their 7 day isolation period and are no longer showing symptoms for an additional 3 days (from 

days 8-10 after receiving a positive test) 

• Masks are recommended for staff and students when returning to school as close contacts for 5 

school days 
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If you have any questions or would like clarification regarding your own personal situation please do not 
hesitate to contact the school via email to the office. 
 
We thank you in advance for your continued support and assistance to limit the impact of COVID-19 on 
our staff, students and families. 
 
NAPLAN 
From May 10 - May 20 our Year 3 and Year 5 students will participate in several NAPLAN assessments 
for reading, writing, language conventions and numeracy. These assessments are completed online with 
the exception of Year 3 writing, which is completed on paper. All students require their own headphones 
for these assessments as some aspects are read aloud to them. Please ensure your child has their 
headphones at school by the end of Week 2 so they are well prepared and organised.  
 
OC Applications 
Students in Year 4 this year are eligible to sit a placement test to determine entry into an Opportunity 
Class in 2023. These classes are only accessible via the entry test with placements offered based on 
academic results. Applications for this test close on Friday 13 May, 2022. 
 
To apply, parents are carers ,must complete the online application form by the due date as late 
applications cannot be accepted. https://shsoc.education.nsw.gov.au/  
 
The Opportunity Class Placement Test will be conducted on Thursday 28 July 2022.  
 
ANZAC Day Dawn Service 
THANK YOU to our AMAZING school leaders and their families for attending the Castle Hill RSL dawn 
service to commemorate ANZAC Day. It was a big ask to get up that early at the end of the school 
holidays but as always, they did a phenomenal job representing our school community.  
 

Relieving Principal’s Report 

https://shsoc.education.nsw.gov.au/


 

BEAUMONT HILLS PUBLIC SCHOOL - Newsletter Term 2 Week 2 2022 
LEARNING TO DREAM 

Relieving Principal’s Report 

P&C Working Bee 
THANK YOU to each of the green thumb families who gave a helping hand at our working bee on 
Sunday. We were able to get stuck into many of the gardening projects across the school with many 
hands making light work! 
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Mrs Rebecca Adams 
Relieving Principal 

Relieving Principal’s Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day 
Happy Mother’s Day to each of the mother figures in our community! I hope you are treated to a relaxing 
day being completely pampered and spoiled!  
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Diary Dates 

Friday 6 May 2022 PSSA Round 1 

Sunday 8 May 2022 Mother’s Day 

Monday 9 May 2022 
Zone Cross Country 

P & C Meeting 7.00pm - 9.00pm in the staffroom 

Tuesday 10 May 2022 NAPLAN Years 3 & 5 ONLY 

Saturday 21 May 2022 Election Day (BBQ P&C) 

Monday 23 May 2022 Back up day for Zone Cross Country 

Monday 13 June 2022 P & C Meeting 7.00pm - 9.00pm in the staffroom 

Tuesday 14 June 2022 Interrelate Stage 3  

Tuesday 21 June 2022 Interrelate Stage 3 

Tuesday 28 June 2022 Interrelate Stage 3 

Uniform Shop News 

INFORMATION FOR PSSA TEAMS 
If your child has been selected in a PSSA team the following items are available via the uniform shop. 
 
Team Shirts ($10 non-refundable hire fee), socks for soccer, AFL and rugby league ($15) and the PSSA 
cap ($12) are available via the uniform shop. These can be purchased via Flexischools or by contacting 
the uniform shop via email uniformshopbhps@gmail.com to arrange cash payments. 
 
Please do not pay for these via the Parent Online Portal. The POP system is designed to only collect the 
$100 participation fee. 
 
The PSSA cap and socks can be purchased via the school office however, only cash payments can be 
accepted.  
 

BHPS Uniform Shop 

Office News 

TERM ACCOUNTS 
 
This term, years K - 4 have a NIL term account. 
 
However, selected students in years 3 - 6 have extracurricular payments for Zone Cross Country and 
Winter PSSA bus fare for term 2 & 3. 
 

Mrs Julie Selwood 
Administration Mgr 

mailto:uniformshopbhps@gmail.com?subject=PSSA
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SRC NEWS 

Congratulations !! 2H & 3H for winning the in school ‘Stewart House Competition’.  
 
These classes received a bouncy ball and Zooper Dooper for their wonderful efforts.  
 
This money will help support children at Stewart House. The envelops have been forwarded to Stewart 
House ready to be drawn where the students will have the chance to win a $4000.00 gift voucher. 
 
SRC would like to thank everybody for supporting the fund drive the schooled raised $840.00. 
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PSSA NEWS 

 
Congratulations to everyone who made it into the PSSA teams. 

 
Please find below the Term 2 & Term 3 Winter PSSA draw 

Gemma West & Mark Pengelly 
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Zone Cross Country 

Please find below an Program of events for the Castle Hill Zone Cross Country on Monday 9 May 2022. 

Could you please fill in the permission form on Sentral if you haven't already done so and the google form 

indicating where your child will be travelling by private transport or school bus. 

 

 

 

 

 

Gemma West & Mark Pengelly 
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Dear BHPS family, 
 
Hope you are all well and keeping up with our Term 2 activities. 
 
The weather is getting chilly and colder please take a good care of yourself and little ones. 
 
PSSA 
 
Winter PSSA will commences this Friday 6 May 2022. Students who are in a team will have their lunch 
by 12.20pm. In order to sort out early lunch orders more efficiently, could you please “ADD PSSA” on to 
your child / children’s name in Flexischool. 
 
Please refer to the instructions below: 
 
1. Login to Flexischool https://www.flexischools.com.au/  
 
2. Scroll down the option on the top left corner and choose “STUDENT” 

3. Click the specific Child’s name 

4. Under profile click that pencil like icon to “edit profile” 

5. Put down “PSSA” beside last name 

6. Save 

(Please refer to pictures below) 
 
 

          
 
Any questions feel free to contact the canteen at any time.  
 
Congratulations to the students who where successful getting into Winter PSSA. 

Canteen News 

https://www.flexischools.com.au/
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Best Regards 
Yukiko & Judy 

Canteen News 

Lunch Orders 
 
Welcome our new students into our school community.  
 
Below is how you can make a lunch order for your child/children.  
 
Lunch orders can be placed via the Flexischools website www.flexischools.com.au or App. Cut off time is 
9am on the date you would like your child's lunch order to be received.  We totally understand there may 
be times we are busy with our morning routine as well as getting kids ready for school. If you happen to 
miss the cut off, please call the school and ask to be transferred to the canteen. We will do our best to 
help you out.  
 

**Any urgent phone orders after 10am, ONLY Sandwiches or Hot Noodle Cup will be offered. **  
 

** If you are a returning student, please remember to update students class details before you 
proceed to make an order.** 

 
(Note: Due to Covid-19, please DO NOT come into canteen or school ground without school permission.) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We continue to practice good hygiene in canteen and provide healthy snacks and meals. If there is any 
questions or feedback let us know.  
 

https://www.flexischools.com.au/
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Canteen News 
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Welcome back to Term 2.  We hope you had a lovely holiday and didn't eat too much chocolate over 
Easter. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who participated in our Easter Raffle.  We raised an amazing $1,815 !! 
These funds will be added to the fundraising effort to pay for our new PSSA sports team's 
uniforms.  Congratulations to our winners (listed below) and a huge thank you to Heartland Grocers, 
Woolworths Kellyville and North Kellyville and The Reject Shop Kellyville, Amelia Jorja Designs and 
Project Review Services for very generously donating Easter eggs and chocolate for the raffle prizes.  
 

1st PRIZE TW Ticket Number:  #13 
2nd PRIZE NT Ticket Number:  #827 
3rd PRIZE  NB Ticket Number:  #362 
4th PRIZE  GC Ticket Number:  #661 
5th PRIZE  CB Ticket Number:  #739 
6th PRIZE  IM Ticket Number:  #472 
7th PRIZE  SC Ticket Number:  #1009 
8th PRIZE  RH Ticket Number:  #686 
9th PRIZE  BT Ticket Number:  #570 
10th PRIZE  LS Ticket Number:  #1227 
11th PRIZE  SW Ticket Number:  #1040 

 
Thank you to Dana Sampath, who attended our last P&C meeting to talk about Primary Ethics classes at 
Beaumont Hills Public School.  Highlights of her presentation are as follows: 
 

•  Ethics classes are an option for parents who opt out of scripture 

•  Ethics classes are facilitated discussions on topical issues - children discuss issues with each 

 other, and  develop skills of critical thinking, active listening, respectful discussion, self-confident 

 and well-reasoned views, with the aim of becoming empathetic contributors to society. 

•  Run by volunteers mostly from the parent community and their network of family and friends. 

•  No need for teaching experience, all our volunteers are provided with free training and full lesson 

 scripts 

•  If you volunteer, you need to commit to a full school year, and be available for a 30 min class each 

 school week (same time each week.) 

• Can start at any time of the year- no need to start in Term 1 

 
If you'd like to know more, there is lots of great information about the Primary Ethics curriculum and 
volunteer application process at primaryethics.com.au.  If you are interested in volunteering as part of 
this program, please contact Dana, for further information, at  dana.sampath@primaryethics.com.au, or 
on her mobile 0421617720.  
 
Our next P&C Meeting is on Monday 9 May at 7pm. We'd love to see you there. This will be a face-to-
face meeting at the school in the Staff Room. You don't need to be a P&C member to attend, however as 
required by the NSW Education Department, you do need to be double vaccinated. If you have any 
General Business you would like to come along and discuss, please submit to the P&C by the end of 
Friday 6 May. Items may be submitted by emailing us at pandc.bhps@gmail.com. 

 

 

P & C Secretary  

P & C News 

https://primaryethics.com.au/
mailto:dana.sampath@primaryethics.com.au
mailto:pandc.bhps@gmail.com

